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Full Text

The Permanent Forum encourages FAO to continue supporting indigenous
peoples’ organizations in the field of communication for development. In
particular, the Permanent Forum recommends that FAO continue to provide
support for indigenous peoples’ communication platforms and their activities in
the field of participatory territorial development and community-based adaptation
to climate change. The Permanent Forum recommends that other United Nations
agencies and donors join FAO in that important task and strengthen the reporting
and monitoring mechanisms about indigenous peoples’ right to communication as
a condition towards free and informed prior consent and self-determined
development.
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